
 

  

 
December 13, 2024 
 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited,  
PJ Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Sub:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 ("Listing Regulations")  
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 read with Para B of Part A of Schedule III of the Listing Regulations, we 
wish to inform that a new branch of the Company located at “Sathyamangalam, Tamil Nadu” 
commences its operation with effect from December 13, 2024.  
 
Kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
For Dr. Agarwal’s Eye Hospital Limited 
 
 
 
Meenaskshi Jayaraman 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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